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Dear Praying Friends:   
 
Kaselehlie from the beautiful island of Pohnpei, Federated States of Micronesia. Kaselehlie in our language means, 
“hello”, “good bye”, and “good day”. I sure trust you have a good day today.  
 
I was on Guam from May 16, 2006 to May 29, 2006. I was in Guam ministering to the HBBI students. I had a great 
time with the students. I praised the Lord for Pastor Herron and the Harvest family for making it possible for me to be 
able to visit the students and minister to them. It was a real blessing for me to be with these young people and be able 
to encourage them to keep on keeping on for the Lord. Please continue to pray for these young people that they would 
indeed continue to keep on keeping on for the Lord.  
 
I am thankful for the opportunity to be able to attend the HBBI graduation on Guam. It was a joy to witness the 
graduation of my son, Sonny Jr. along with other 3 young people from my church. Please pray for these young people 
(Sonny Jr., Maylee Harry, Meriam Johnny, and Betty (Mary Ann) Joseph) that they will discern God’s will for them in 
what service to do and where and to joyfully obey. 
 
Our daughter Sonya completed her first school year at HBBI. She is spending her summer with us. Pray that she’ll 
continue to learn from the Lord and to faithfully apply what she had learned and is learning. 
 
I thank the Lord for His protecting Hands. On our way (my daughter and I ) from Guam to Pohnpei our plane stopped 
on Chuuk Island State. We had a kind of “scary” incident there. Twice when the airplane taxied down the airstrip the 
airplane’s engine suddently died before the plan was to take off. We had to wait for about 6 hours before they fixed the 
mechanical problem. We praised the Lord for protecting us in that the engine didn’t die after taking off but before 
taking off. We flew back to Guam on that same plane safely and came to Pohnpei the next day. 
 
The preaching services that we had at the bed-ridden folks homes and the 2-day retreat on Nalap Island Resort during 
the month of April’2006 went really well. Praise the Lord! 
 
Our next big event is scheduled to be held in July’2006. This is the time of the year that we do our Vacation Bible 
School. Pray that this activity will go well and that many be reached for the Lord Jesus Christ .  
 
Thank you for praying and for supporting our ministry. Here’s a praise that we want you to rejoice with us over. We 
counseled a young couple who had been coming to church for some time. The young man claimed to be saved but the 
wife was not. Well the wife, Oroleen, asked the Lord to forgive her and save her.  
 
In Christ,  
 
 
Sonny Padock and family.    
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